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About Us

Established  in  1995,  the  BCGSA  (British  Columbia  Golf
Superintendents  Association)  supports  the  professional
industry of golf course care and management through education,
turf  science  research  and  promoting  a  prominent  level  of
quality for courses across the province. Now, the BCGSA has
over 300 members across five regions, who are committed to



applying scientific and practical expertise to build the best
playing conditions for golfers of all abilities with respect
to the environment and culture.
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President's Message



March 10, 2025

It is my pleasure to be able to write this President’s message
and continue to serve the membership of the BCGSA. It is also
an honour to be named President, and I look forward to the
challenges ahead.

The BCGSA has gone through a lot of changes since I joined the
Provincial Board in 2019. Even with what is going on in the
world today, I am looking forward to a less chaotic couple of
years. This doesn’t mean we stop working. This means we can
focus  on  some  of  the  things  that  have  been  put  on  the



backburner,  including  a  review  of  our  bylaws  with  our
Governance  Committee.  We  have  also  created  a  Website  /
Communications Committee to help with the website, Super News
and other communications.

The BCGSA Board is proud to launch our new website. Thank you
to Brett, Jenn and the Website Committee for their work on
this. Also thank you to the members who provided pictures and
videos for content on the website. The website will provide a
number of benefits to our members and industry partners. We
encourage everyone to explore the new website, and we welcome
all feedback as we are still putting the final touches on it.
Thank you for your patience as we made the transition from the
old website to the new website.

I would like to thank Past President Brett Finlayson for his
time, dedication and vision for the BCGSA. I look forward to
continuing to work with him over the next two years. I would
also like to thank outgoing Past President Warren Blue for his
nine years on the Board. Both Brett and Warren have led the
BCGSA through some challenging times over their tenures as
President, and the BCGSA is in a better place because of them.

If you have any ideas or feedback, feel free to reach out to
myself, our Operations Manager Jenn Rozek, or any of our
dedicated Regional Directors. Also consider joining one of our
committees, we would love to work with you.

I wish you all the best for the 2025 season.

Sincerely,
Mark Berg
BCGSA President





Applause for those on our turf

The BCGSA would like to thank our partners for their continued
help and support promoting professional recognition of course
maintenance, culture and the science of turf management across
BC.

Platinum Website Sponsor

Gold Website Sponsors

https://tlhort.com/
https://taylorsturfcare.com/


https://www.nutrien.com/
https://rollinsmachinery.com/


https://www.iconixww.com/s/canada/manufacturer-spotlights/rain-bird
http://www.greencast.ca


https://www.envu.com/customers/golf

